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10 October 2023

Dear Parents / Carer,

We would like to invite parents of Year 5 children to school for a celebration of our Autumn term’s learning on our ‘Time Traveller’ topic to view the art work we have created.
This term we have created numerous artworks in response to several significant art movements of the twentieth century. We have improved our knowledge of artists and worked on our art skills to produce work to be proud of. 
Please join us in our ‘Dale Gallery’ between 2:00pm and 3:00pm on Thursday 26 October. 

Many Thanks,


Year 5 Team
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Dale Community Primary School
Federated with Stonehill Nursery School
Porter Road, Derby, DE23 6NL

(t) 01332 760070
admin@dale.derby.sch.uk
www.dale.derby.sch.uk

Head Teacher: Mrs L Foster
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